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A message from Cr John Learmonth

The #BRCbudget19 will bring with it some major works and improvements to Division 10, which I'm sure
many residents will be excited to hear.

One of the projects | am most looking forward to is a $1 million upgrade to Boreham Park.

Over the years, this area has hosted many family barbecues, kids' birthday parties, social gatherings and our
annual Flourish Family Fun Day.

It's a great space with so much potential and now that potential is set to be unleashed.

The upgrade will feature zero-depth water-play elements as well as adventure play equipment suitable for
all ages.

This will be something for all families to look forward to in the future.
The Budget also invests in new pathways.

The community will soon be able to walk, run or ride along Boundary Street with a new pathway set to be
placed from Walker Street to Sims Road.

The location of this pathway is part of Multi-Modal Pathway Strategy and long term will form part of a
greater network with Walker Street, Barolin Street and Sims Road servicing the Walkervale area.

Pathways not only provide a better opportunity for residents to get around, they also connect communities.
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